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Operating for public Benefit at the Milwaukee County RC Flying Field 
South 70th and West Oakwood Road 

 

Our next meeting is:

 

Wed, June 6 
7pm at 

Waterstone Bank 
6560 South 27th Street 

 

2012 Officers;

  

President

 

Jeff Borowski 
414-483-4377 
flyinfool1@yahoo.com  

Vice President

 

Steve Ward 
414-764-0914 
rcpilotsteve60@aol.com  

Treasurer

 

Tom Young 
414-327-4705 
oneeagle2@yahoo.com  

Secretary

 

Duane Gagnon 
414-630-4319  

Safety Coordinator

 

Philip Schumacher 
414-425-2963 
philsch@sbcglobal.net  

Field Manager

 

Mark Mayrose 
262-895-7036 
mmark49@hotmail.com    

From the May Meeting

  

Meeting called to order at 7:05 
Treasurers report was read and approved  

Presidents report; 
It was a busy month for me.  
I was at the Armed forces day and there was a good crowd there. 
We handed out a bunch of flyers to tell people about our club I have 
the flyer shown at the end of this news letter. I took some pictures and 
they are also at the end of this news letter.  

The Raffle will be starting up again at the next meeting. Per the request 
of the membership it will be a cash 50/50 raffle. 50% of the money 
collected will go to the winner and the rest will go to the club.  

The weather has been pretty good and flying at the field has been on 
the increase.   

I know there are some of you out there with good ideas, suggestions or 
even snide comments, please do not be afraid to call me, I do not bite, 
at least not real hard. I cannot address your concerns if you do not tell 
me what they are.  

Jeff 
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